
	
  	
  

	
  

	
  
	
  

	
  

	
  

Save this Date: 
Family Math Night at 

Holton! 
 

Tuesday, October 25th  will 
be the sixth annual Family 
Math Night at Holton.  Join us 
for a fun evening of math 
activities that you can do at 
home!  

Immediately after the PTA 
business.  Mark your calendar 
now, and be sure you attend!  

 

See You 
There! 


